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Greetings Brother Knights and family 
members; 
 
Here we are in September and the leaves are 
starting to turn colors, Goodbye Summer of 
2005, hello fall – and winter, well its right 
around the corner.   

I want to start out by reporting to 
you that the Knights took 18 altar servers to 
the St. Paul Saints game on August 28th.  
Several parents and siblings along with a 
handful of Knights and their families – had a 
great time!  The Saints played well and there 
was lots of entertainment between innings to 
keep everybody interested and entertained.   

On Sunday, September 25, we are 
hosting a Pancake breakfast.  All Knights 
are encouraged to come and enjoy a great 
meal and maybe volunteer some time to 
help. Please pencil that date in and try to 
come and help out for awhile.  For more 
information call Duane Hermanson (763) 
444-7250 or Dean Carpenter (763) 444-
4137.  We’ll start cooking in the morning at 
about 7:30 a.m. and go until the 10:30 a.m. 
Mass crowd leaves.  We need help before, 
during and after each Mass.  Dish washers 
and cleaners are always in high demand. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Its time for the Fall Classic, contact 

Joe Mau, Chairman for more information or 
to get more tickets.  (763) 444-4107.  
Enclosed with your Newsletter are two 
tickets.  We are asking each Knight to be 
responsible for either selling or buying two 
tickets.  The tickets are $5.00 each and 
prizes are listed on each ticket.   
Please support this event.  The drawing will 
take place on Sunday, October 30th.  Thanks 
in advance to every Knight for your ongoing 
support of our fund raising events. 

We have decided to postpone the 
Spaghetti Dinner until February 2006.  The 
chef is having surgery and really wants to be 
there!  However, we are still having the 
Food Drive and it will begin October 9th.  Be 
sure to bring something and tell other 
parishioners to leave food items in our drop 
off box at Church.   

Sunday, October 16th, is our annual 
Memorial Mass.  Each year we Knights get 
together as a Choir and sing for our departed 
Brothers I welcome any Knight that wants to 
sing with us to come to our practice held at 
the Church on October 9th at 9:15 a.m.  We 
look forward to singing with you.   

Last but not least, on Saturday, 
October 29th we will host our quarterly 
meeting at the Church at 8:00 a.m.  After the 
meeting, we are planning the Highway pick-
up be sure to bring a friend, neighbor, sister, 
brother or any able body person to help with 
the task.  With a good turnout it won’t take 
long and after we’ll have a lunch ready for 
the workers.   
 

Yours in Christ! 
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763-444-6116 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

September 22 3rd Degree Meeting 7 pm 
at St. Elizabeth’s 

September 25 Pancake Breakfast 
October 9 Food Drive Starts 
October 16 Memorial Mass 8:30 am 

(KC Choir) – breakfast at 
The Purple Hawk in 
Cambridge afterward 

October 29 3rd Degree Quarterly 
meeting at 8 am followed 
by Highway Pickup 

October 30 Fall Classic Drawing 



Knight of the MonthKnight of the MonthKnight of the MonthKnight of the Month:  Father Jose, for his ongoing support of the Knights and our 
activities.  Father is always a positive influence and he is a driver that keeps pushing us to a 
higher level. 
    
Family of the MonthFamily of the MonthFamily of the MonthFamily of the Month:  Tom and Rhonda Berglund and family, a great example of the 
ideal Catholic Family. Always there to support our efforts!  Thank you! 
    
AnniversarieAnniversarieAnniversarieAnniversaries of Notes of Notes of Notes of Note: September 19, Robert and Joan Wicht; September 28, Tom and 
Jacqueline Heinen; October 1, Roger and Ruth Schoenecker and Kathy and James Kissell; 
October 6, Shirley and John Richard; October 12, Sandi and Theodore Nelson; October 16, Susie 
and Henry Johnson; October 20, Linda and Scott Skalicky; October 25, Linda and William 
Bottena; October 27, Tammara and Troy Winger. 
 
Birthdays of Note:Birthdays of Note:Birthdays of Note:Birthdays of Note:  September 20, Richard Pampuch; September 21, Jeff Robatcek; October 1, 
William Sylvester; October 14, Martin Perron; October 18, Marvin Schommer; October 24, Vern 
Waldoch; October 26, Ian Marin 
 
 

 
 
 Happy 50th Anniversary to Ruth and Roger Schoenecker 
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���:  www.stelizabeth-isanti.org  If you have comments about the new 
site please feel to contact Bridgette at annseton76@yahoo.co.in 
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������ http://www.members.tripod.com/holyrosary10238/ . If you 
have comments or concerns about the website feel free to contact Vic at vfbofmn@gmail.com or 
(763) 434-1047. 
 

������������ �������:  Any condition wheelchair accepted.  The wheelchair is 
reconditioned by carefully trained inmates in U.S. correctional facilities then shipped to more than 
79 developing countries.  If you have a wheelchair that is not in use and would like to donate to 
Isanti Knights of Columbus and Wheels for the World contact Terry Iverson (763) 444-7103 or 
Kent Larson (763) 444-5591 for more information and pick-up. Visit their website at 
http://www.joniandfriends.org/outreach/wftw/wftw.shtml 
 


